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217 W. 3rd St. Waterloo, IL  62298 

 

 

 
Employment Opportunity for Upcoming 24-25 School Year  

SS. Peter and Paul Catholic Grade School is seeking passionate and talented professionals to fill 
a part-time Latchkey Director position. Candidates should be highly motivated, creative, and en-
thusiastic to provide child care in an inviting, faith-filled environment. At SPPCS, we teach stu-
dents to serve, lead and love using Christ as our model.  These core values don’t just apply to our 
students but our faculty and staff as well.  

The qualifications for this position require you to complete a child protection class offered by the 
Diocese of Belleville. Any experience in the education field or working with children is a plus.  

Please stop by the school office at 217 West 3rd Street to pick up an application or access our web-
site at: 

https://www.sppcs.org/contact-us 

Please send your completed application and resume to lmatzenbacher@sppswaterloo.com or 
drop it off at the school office. 

Lori Matzenbacher 
Principal, SS. Peter & Paul  
618-939-7217  


